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Bouwe van der Eems

From: Bouwe van der Eems <bouwe@diemoot.net>
Sent: 12 Januarie 2012 07:41 AM
To: 'tanyak@caxton.co.za'
Cc: 'moniqueh@caxton.co.za'
Subject: Excellent article on Homeschooling in November 2011 Edition

Dear editor 
 
Since its inception in 1992, the Association for Homeschooling has promoted the recognition of the right of parents 
to educate their children within the family in South Africa, as it is recognized in art. 26 of the Universal Declaration 
of Human Right which states: “Parents have a prior right to choose the kind of education that shall be given to their 
children.” 
 
With this letter, the Association would like to thank Living and Loving for it's contribution towards the recognition of 
homeschooling by publishing a thorough and open minded article on this subject in the November 2011 edition. This 
article provides well researched answers to frequently asked questions. It approaches the subject from an open 
minded educational perspective, and not from a school perspective as is often the case in articles on this subject. 
 
The Association supports parents that consider homeschooling as aan educational option by maintaining the most 
comprehensive website on homeschooling in South Africa at www.sahomeschoolers.org . 
 
Regards 

 
Bouwe van der Eems 
Chairman – Association for Homeschooling 
 
Cell         : 082 907 9696 
Fax         : 086 657 7216 
Email     : bouwe@tuisskolers.org  
Web      : www.tuisskolers.org   

 
 
 


